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October [date], 2019
Dear Youth Leader:

Please read this entire letter carefully as it contains very important information regarding the ticketing process for the 2020 Youth Rally and Mass for Life to be held on Friday, January 24, 2020 in Washington, D.C. As was done last year, the event will be held in a single location, the Capital One Arena, previously known as the Verizon Center.  
In order to ensure that more groups are able to attend the rally and celebrate as a diocese in one location, once again this year tickets must be reserved through your diocese. With this in mind, I am writing to inform you that I will be serving as the liaison for the (Arch)Diocese of _____________.  

In this area, include the nature of your trip.  (Centralized or decentralized, see the power point for more information. If you are running a centralized trip, give the option of reserving tickets only.)
In the next paragraph, give them the details of your registration process (first come, first served; set registration deadline, etc) and give them any necessary information that they will need to put in their request. (links for registration/passwords, etc)
Please keep the following in mind: 
· Ticket requests must be sent in by (insert date here—give yourself time to receive requests and get them to ADW). 
· Do not overestimate the numbers in your group.  In an effort to allow as many youth as possible from our diocese to attend, please be accurate with your request.

· Please note that a request for tickets does not guarantee entrance.  

· Diocesan ticket requests are being accepted by the Archdiocese of Washington from November 6-9.  We will be given notification of our ticket allotment no later than December 1. 
· In the event that you do not receive tickets, your name will be added to the waiting list.

· If we do not receive your request by (insert your registration deadline), your request will not be sent to the Archdiocese of Washington, but will be added to the waiting list in the case that cancellations within other groups occur. 
To find out more about the Youth Rally and Mass for Life, you may visit youthrallyandmassforlife.org or www.facebook.com/youthrallyandmassforlife.  Groups are welcome to post photos and videos from previous years or tag themselves in event pictures posted from the Youth Rally and Mass.
We look forward to working with you as we prepare for our pilgrimage to Washington, D.C. for the National March for Life and Youth Rally & Mass for Life.  Please contact me at (contact info here) with any questions regarding the ticketing procedure. 
***SAMPLE***SAMPLE***SAMPLE***SAMPLE***SAMPLE

Sample








